
Glassboro Public Schools 

 

MEMO 

_________________________________________________________ 
Date: December 15, 2015 

To: Mark Silverstein, Ed.D. Superintendent 

 

From: Danielle Sochor, Chief Academic Officer 

Re: Board Meeting 

       December 16, 2015 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Requesting Board Approval for University of the Arts student Kaytlynn Capasso to complete 20 

hours of fieldwork observations with Mr. Arthur Myers at a time to be decided between Ms. 

Capasso and Mr. Myers. The placement would be from January 19-May 9. 
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